Dear Susan

Thank you so much for everything that you, Vyvyan, Pearl and the other
lovely members of the Gospel Manna choir put into making our special day so
memorable. So many of our family and friends were delighted by the
opportunity to see you perform, and it was such a pleasure to hear your warm
voices and music fill this quiet village church.

We have attached some of the photos of you all performing in the church, and
we have also ordered you a copy of the dvd which captures all of your church
performance, which we will send you when it arrives, it might be possible

for you to upload some clips on to your web-site, as the quality is very

good.

We're also delighted to hear that our vicar Jo Gallant has asked you to
contact her - maybe she has plans to liven up the church, | hear she's keen

to start a choir here..!

Thanks to you all again and we wish each and every one of the Gospel Manna
Choir members and their families a happy and blessed year.

Lots of love from Susan and Teejay xX

Wedding December 2010



